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News from Mr. Regal 

The immunization exclusion date for non compliant students is Wednesday, February 19th 
You must provide documentation of the updated shot record or exemption module completion form prior  
to this date.  If you do not, your student will be excluded from school until one of those forms are  

obtained.  
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Hello Evergreen Friends and Family,  

As spring approaches, many of our classrooms are beginning to take some field trips and have class activities that 
may require parent involvement.  If you are planning on volunteering to chaperone a field trip or help out in the 
school, please make sure that you have filled out the new Volunteer form online which includes a background check ; 
(www.helpcounterweb.com/welcome/?en=23592422 or go to our website, www.threerivers.k12.or.us and choose 
Evergreen from the list of schools and click on the link under school news).  If you do not have access to a computer, 
please contact Erica at Evergreen (541-592-3136) and we will assist you.  After your application has been completed, 
you will receive an email from Chelsea (New Office Clerk at Evergreen) after you have been approved with directions 
on the final steps to the process.  Please take into consideration, that this application process will take at least 2 
weeks to be completed, so plan accordingly. 

A lot of times parents do not know how to support their student in education, but parents can get involved by creat-
ing opportunities to teach, to be models, and to guide their children at home.  Families whose children are doing well 
in school display some key characteristics.  The top 2 things parents can do at home to support their child aca-
demically are: 

1. Establish a daily family routine 
A. Examples: Providing time and a quiet place to study,  assigning responsibility for chores,  being firm 
about bedtime, and eating dinner together 
1. Monitor out-of-school activities 
A. Examples: Set limits on TV watching,  checking in with kids when parents are not home,  arranging af-
ter-school activities and supervised care 

 
These are just a couple of things parents can do at home to get involved with their child’s education. 

Please keep supporting your student(s) in doing their best on a daily basis at school. 

Thanks for all your support in and out of school………… 

David Regal 
Principal 
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Public Law 105.17, known as the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA),  requires that school districts provide a free and appro-

priate education to all disabled children and young adults from birth through 21 years of age. The Three Rivers School District requests   

assistance with the identification of any disabled children ages Birth through 21 who are not enrolled or currently being served in one of 

the District's schools. 

If you know of any disabled children ages 0 through 21, who are not receiving education services, please call the Three Rivers School 

District    Special Education Department at   541-862-3111 x 5202. 

Child Find for Special Education 

PTO Annual Penny Drive 

Please spare your change to help our PTO Fundraiser. 

The Penny drive runs from Monday, Feb. 3rd to Thursday, Feb. 28th. 

Don’t let the name fool you, we take all forms of money donations.  

Our goal is to bring in $150.00 per class, and our whole school goal 

is $2,400.   

 

The ALL school reward if every class meets their goal will be: 

“Glow Stick” dance party with a snack on March 6th. 

 

PTO is raising this money for field trips, classroom supplies, student  

incentives, school beautification  

projects, playground upgrades and staff appreciation. 

We had the pleasure of having OMSI come and do 

some presentations/activities with our 3rd grade class! 



January  

Students of the Month 

Garman  Maryann Maxwell 

Patterson Snow Jacobo 

Pitts Greyson Norris 

Chavez Mckenzie Erwert 

Bonney Amara Humphrey 

Snyder Adeline Williams 

Lingo Tygra Rasmussen 

Clements Bailee Reed 

Kinstler Eli Mauritho 

Gilkey Simon Kinberg 

Gragg Larry Whipple 

Myers Karma Hamlin 

Nelson Asiln Hewitt 

Bethke Gage Lea 

Green Jasmine Hiekel 

ODonnell Mason Tincher 

Keil Sophia Marsh 

Evergreen Events Calendar 

Stay up to date on happenings and schedules at Evergreen by 

checking out our website:   

www.threerivers.k12.or.us/ev   

2/3 to 2/28  PENNY DRIVE 

2/7 to 2/12  8:30am Dental Van 

2/11 & 2/12  Science Fair Projects Due 

2/13   Science Fair Judging 

2/13   8am –11am Vision Screening 

2/14   Valentines Day 

2/17   NO SCHOOL-PRESIDENTS DAY 

2/21   8:30 3rd grade Art Council 

2/24 to 2/27  8:30 Dental Van 

2/28    11:45 Student of the Month Lunch 

2/28   12:50 PBIS ASSEMBLY—Hat Day 

 If your child needs to take medication at school, please 

make sure you stop by the office to fill out the appropri-

ate paperwork.  This includes any over the counter items 

like cough drops, antibacterial ointment (Neosporin) etc.   

 School starts at 7:35 Monday-Thursday and 8:35 on Fri-

days.  Kids aren’t allowed on campus until 7:15/8:15 re-

spectively.  That is when our cafeteria is open and we 

have staff here to watch them. 

 If you have any questions, complaints etc. regarding the 

bus company, please call                          them directly at 

541-476-7733. 

 It is cold and flu season and we are doing everything we 

can here to keep the germs at bay.  If your child is sick 

with a fever, vomiting or diarrhea, please keep your 

child home for a full 24 hours after the most recent oc-

currence of illness. 

  Please remind your child to check in at the office and 

get a Tardy slip if they are late. 

  If you want to bring a treat for your child’s birthday, 

please arrange with the teacher in advance.  You can 

always email the teachers using their first name.last 

name@threerivers.k12.or.us 

  Did you move or get a new phone?  Please make sure 

you let us know here in the  office. 




